FRANKLIN SQUARE WARRIORS FOOTBALL

Dear Warrior Sponsor:

Football season is just around the corner and the Franklin Square Youth Football League is asking for your support. This year the Warriors have over 200 players already registered. Last year the support of our sponsors helped us purchase advanced medical equipment and new team jerseys, pants, helmets as well as rehab old equipment.

Our recommended donation of \$250.00 (which is tax deductible) entitles your business to a <u>personalized 4 foot x 4 foot sign</u>. The sign will display your name, address and telephone number and will hang all season at the Rath Park Athletic Field. Additionally, you will receive a spot on our <u>web page (www.fswarriors.org)</u>, a full-page ad in our yearly Journal (which is given to every player at our Awards Dinner), and a plaque. This plaque will contain your business name and a team picture and will be given to you to proudly display in your business establishment.

Once again I would like to thank you in advance, on behalf of the Franklin Square Warriors Football League, for your generous support. Without your generosity our football program would not be possible. If you have any questions you can contact our Fundraising Directors. If you prefer to mail your donations, please make your check payable to THE FRANKLIN SQUARE WARRIORS and send it to:

The Franklin Square Warriors 1040 Hempstead Tpke Suite 20 Franklin Square, New York 11010

FRANKLIN SQUARE WARRIORS FOOTBALL

BUSINESS SPONSOR FORM

Name of Business:
Address:
City, State, Zip Code:
Phone:
Name of Contact Person:
Donation (\$250.00) Check #:
Name of anyone in the football program whose team picture you may want on your plaque (if any):
Please enclose an ad, menu, picture or saying (no bigger than 8x10) to place in the journal
Any special request: